
 
 
 

3941 STEVENS CREEK BOULEVARD 
NOTICE OF VIRTUAL PUBLIC OUTREACH MEETING 

 
Thursday - November 18th, 2021 – 6-7PM 

 

 
 

CRP Affordable Housing invites you to participate in a public outreach meeting to 
discuss the proposed development at 3941 Stevens Creek Blvd. During the virtual 
meeting, we will present the details for a new permanent affordable housing 
development, on-site amenities, landscaping and public right-of-way improvements, 
and demolition of the existing office structure. 
 
City of Santa Clara staff will also participate during this meeting to receive feedback. 
Community members can join through the link below on a computer or mobile device, 
or dial-in through the call-in number below. If you are unable to attend or would like 
additional information, please contact the following: 
 
City of Santa Clara Contact: 
Tiffany Vien, Assistant Planner tvien@santaclaraca.gov 
Community Development/Planning Division 
 
Project Contact: 
Steven Blanden, Managing Director sblanden@crpaffordable.com 
CRP Affordable Housing 
 
ZOOM Meeting Link: https://zoom.us/j/97712703911 
Meeting ID: 977 1270 3911 
Call-in Phone #: 669-900-9128 Pass: 97712703911# 
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